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Year 5/6 End of Half-Term Homework 











Friday 23rd May 2022

Year 5 &6 Homework

Year 5 & 6 students will be researching the Titanic as part of our history unit. This will give your children the

opportunity to research and learn about the history before we start the topic officially.

In the holiday, I would like you to research some interesting and fun facts on the Titanic.

Create

➢Posters

➢Fact sheets

➢Drawing and paintings

Please ensure that your work is neat, tidy, and fabulous. So, you can have fun and the class can also have a good time

learning about what you have researched.

Have a wonderful holiday Insha Allah!

Mrs Zainab and Miss Sultana


